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Our Ref: JPT/HMH 
 
28th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The highlight of this week was definitely the Year 11 Prom. It was fantastic to see all of our 
students dressed so smartly and also view the wide variety of methods of transport used. 
Burton Albion Football Club commented that we were the best behaved Prom they had 
hosted this year. It really is a lovely way for students to end their five years at Abbot Beyne 
School. 
 
We have extended the deadline by one week for anyone interested in signing up for the 
iPad scheme. Please email ithelp@abbotbeyneschool.co.uk if you have any questions. If it 
is an issue around finance, please contact us and we will do our best to help. 
 
Next week we will go back to blazers on. Whilst on the topic of uniform, I would like to ask 
for your help. With the hot weather, understandably we have had a number of our students 
not wearing their tights with their skirts. I fully appreciate it is the end of a school year and 
some of the skirts may not fit as well as they did in September, but a number of skirts this 
week were too short. We are speaking to the students involved around respect and self 
dignity but if you could support us in this message I really would appreciate it. We do have 
spare skirts in school if you feel this would help. 
 
If you have not already, please find the time if you can to complete our parents and carers 
survey here. 
 
Our Year 9 students move to Linnell on Monday for the first time. If they come through the 
school gate at Linnell their field will be the one straight ahead of them. With this we look 
forward to meeting next year's Year 7 for the first time next week. 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Jamie Tickle 
 
Headteacher 
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